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Hi,
I object to this bill being put through, people with mental illnesses are struggling to keep
themselves safe, domestic violence went up on the rise last year and businesses are still
going bust.
We are a democratic country, time to put this stuff to a real vote for all Australians.

Leanne Giblin
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